

BY EMAIL

Doug Nadorozny Chief Administrative Officer Town of Aurora 100 John West Way Aurora, ON dnadorozny@aurora.ca

Robin McDougall Director, Community Services Town of Aurora 100 John West Way Aurora, ON rmcdougall@aurora.ca

Dear Doug and Robin,

On Wednesday, February 28, 2024, at a Special Member meeting, the Members of the Aurora Historical Society, Moved, Seconded, Discussed, and Unanimously approved the following Motion:

"THAT the Membership of the Aurora Historical Society authorize the Board of Directors to enter into discussions with the Town of Aurora to explore options with respect to ensuring the long-term sustainability of Hillary House, and to report back to the Membership."

Alan Lambert and I would like to set up a meeting with you, at your earliest convenience to discuss what the next steps might be.

Once again, thank you for all your assistance in the matter. It is very much appreciated.

Sincerely,

Geoffrey Dawe

Alan Lambert

Co-Presidents, Aurora Historical Society